
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Thank you for your interest in the PreCollege Summer Academic Camps at the University of Wisconsin-
Whitewater.  Enclosed you will find information regarding our 2023 Summer Camps, including eligibility 
guidelines and the application process, as well as the goals, objectives and activities associated with 
each camp. 

The camps are open to students who will be enrolled in the 6th-12th grade during the 2023-2024 
academic year with priority given to students that qualify for the Wisconsin free and/or reduced lunch 
program.  All 12th grade applicants must have at least a 2.0 cumulative grade point average.  Students 
are allotted up to three DPI scholarships per year across all sponsored programs/campuses. 

The following must be received in order for your application to be complete and admission considered: 

1. Completed Participant Application Form
2. DPI PreCollege Scholarship Application with signatures from school representatives and parent
3. Household Income Statement signed by a parent
4. Camper Health Information Form, front and back completed and signed by parent and student
5. Copy of most recent report card from the 2023-2024 academic year

If any of the above is not properly completed or included, it will delay the process of your application 
and may cause your son/daughter to be excluded from camp participation.  If you do not meet program 
income qualifications, please submit the form with student name and “does not participate” at the top 
of the form. 

Please apply as soon as possible as admission priority is determined on a “first come/first served” basis 
until each camp is filled. 

You may contact the Office of PreCollege Programs at 1-800-991-5562, Monday through Friday, 
8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., or e-mail us at precollege@uww.edu with questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 [signature] 

Pamela Warren, Executive Director 
TRIO and Engagement Programs 
University of Wisconsin-Whitewater 
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